
From: Paul Donovan   
Sent: 28 September 2023 11:48 
To: Luton Airport <Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Deadline 3 - Statements of Common Ground between the applicant and host authorities 
 
Sian, 
 
The host authorities have been engaging with the applicant to move forward on a range of areas 
within their statements of common ground and have a programme of continued 
engagement.  However, at this stage, the SoCG have negligible changes within them and as a 
consequence the parties are of the view that submitting them at D3 will be of little assistance to the 
ExA.  The parties would prefer to focus their efforts on submission of updated SoCG for Deadline 6, 
particularly given the scale of further material and engagement discussed at this week’s Hearings. 
 
Grateful for your guidance. 
 
Paul 
 




